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          April 15, 2010

Kingsley Tochukwu Eze [redacted]




Board of Registration in Pharmacy

239 Causeway Street, Suite 200, 2nd Floor Boston, MA 02114

(800) 414-0168

http://www.mass.gov/reg/boards/ph
Re:
Kingsley Tochukwu Eze - Mass. Pharmacist Intern Registration No. 124535 
            Board Complaint No. PHA 2010-0062

Dear Mr. Eze:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is aware you were convicted on April 9, 2010 in U.S. District Court, District of Massachusetts [redacted]of one count of making a false statement (18 USC 1001) and ten counts of health care fraud (18 USC 1347).

Please be advised that the Board has rescinded your Massachusetts Pharmacist Intern Registration (No. 124535) status as of the date of this letter.
Your Massachusetts Pharmacy Intern registration card must be returned to the Board's Office at the address above within five days of the date of this letter.

Very truly yours,

Joanne M. Trifone, R.Ph. President

Dec. No. 2307
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